
 

 

RESCOM FOLLOW UP ON MEETING 19 OCTOBER 2023  

 COMMUNIQUE 33 
 

An extra, short meeting was held on 19 October 2023. 

1. Resignation.  Charles Carroll has resigned from ResCom.  It was decided to 
co-opt Graeme Smith (no 86).  He and Sally are recent residents, but it was 
felt that it was a chance to introduce fresh ideas, opinions, etc. Neville 
Willemse will handle the Projects/Infrastructure portfolio. 
 

2. Gardening subcommittee.  Andy Johnston will chair this.  Hennie du Preez 
will continue to assist, and Kirsten Chalker will join them. 

BokTown. 

The Evergreen marketing department brought this project up at the last minute.  We 
probably have no idea how successful it may have been as a marketing ploy, but it 
has been an excellent project for the residents of Evergreen Broadacres.  We owe 
thanks to Phil Wilson and his team for sure.  However, we thank Wilma, her staff, the 
Bistro, and the Waterhole team, who have made this a fantastic experience. So, our 
sincere thanks to them all.  We need to carry our boys over the line on Saturday.  “Go, 
Bokke!”. 
 
The full minutes of the meeting are available from Edna Grenfell, should you wish to 
see them. 

 

 

Best 

 

David Presbury 
Chairman 


